To: Lee Leffingwell, Mayor and City Council Members

From: Jerry Rusthoven, Planning and Development Review Dept.
Date: March 5, 2010
Subject: Pace-Perry House Postponement

The staff is requesting a postponement of the Pace Perry House zoning case to the April
8, 2010. The applicant has obtained a certificate of appropriateness from the Historic
Landmark Commission and now wishes to proceed with historic zoning. The
postponement will allow the staff time to draft an ordinance.



